
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Althoff and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Authorization to dispose of fleet vehicle 

 

DATE:  October 14, 2022  

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

At the October 4, 2022 City Council Meeting the CITY Council approved the disposal of 

fleet vehicles.  The Crown Victoria was listed as a 2008 model, however it is a 2011 

model.  This request is to correct that technical error.  The vehicle will be sold at State 

Auction on October 22, 2022. 

 

I am requesting approval to sell the vehicle above, using the State auction service.  The 

proceeds from the sale of these vehicle would be placed into the Police Capital Fund 

Account to be used for a future police vehicle purchase. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Authorize the disposal of the 2011 Crown Victoria through State auction and apply the 

proceeds to the Police Capital Fund Account. 


